
Town committees

Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2024 4:54 PM
To: mayorandcouncil@washingtongrovemd.org <mayorandcouncil@washingtongrovemd.org> Subject: 
Town committees

I agree with the letter sent by Tom Land regarding town committees—document 2024-55—It seems SO OBVIOUS 
to me that non-residents can attend but should not vote or be leaders of our committees.

Jane Souzon
Sent from my iPhone

5/25/24, 4:20 PM
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